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Friday 22nd November 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The children have been trying really hard with learning new sounds and forming their letters correctly. 
You may also have noticed that we are encouraging the children to write their name every day during 
morning registration. We are encouraging them to use the letter formation that we have taught in 
class and that we discussed at parent’s evening.  
 
We are therefore setting each child a ‘Name Writing Challenge.’ There are mini steps that children 
need to complete before they are able to write their name totally independently. The challenge 
requires the children to work their way through the 6 steps. Each time they have completed a step at 
home, bring some work in that proves that they are able to do this, and they will receive a sticker. 
They will then be able to move onto the next challenge. If your child is already able to write their name 
with the correct letter formation, then please challenge them to include their surname.  
 
The challenge ends on the last week of term; week commencing 6th December 2019.  Each child that 
takes part in the challenge will receive a special certificate and a Queensway sticker. 
 
Good luck everyone! We cannot wait to see your amazing name writing! 
 
 
Mrs Guntrip, Mrs Pile and Mrs Tyler 
Reception Teachers 
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